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Rosen Hagood Attorney Recognized for Service to South Carolina Bar
Young Lawyers Division

September 2, 2014

Rosen Hagood is pleased to announce that Elizabeth “Beth” Palmer has received the

2013-2014 South Carolina Bar Young Lawyers Division President’s Award.

The President’s Award recognizes dedication to outstanding service and leadership in the legal

profession.

“We are extremely proud of the work Beth is doing in the community and for the Young

Lawyers Division of the South Carolina Bar,” said Richard Rosen, managing partner of the firm.

In addition to her leadership role in the South Carolina Bar YLD, Palmer serves as Director of

Public Service for the American Bar Association YLD. Palmer focuses her practice in the areas

of business and commercial litigation, employment law, personal injury and education law.
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